
   

Medical Director, Queen Elizabeth Hospital

The Queen Elizabeth Hospital (QEH), Charlottetown PEI is seeking a physician leader to join the

senior management team as Medical Director. The Medical Director will provide medical

leadership to the Medical Staff of the QEH and will work collaboratively with others in the Health

PEI provincial leadership structure. The Medical Director reports directly to the Executive Director

of Medical Affairs and indirectly to the Executive Director of the QEH and Community Hospitals

East. 

The Queen Elizabeth Hospital is a 255 bed acute care hospital serving as both a community

hospital to Charlottetown and Queens County, as well as a provincial referral centre for many

specialized services. It employs 2000 staff and has a Medical Staff of 197. It is currently in the

midst of a multi-phase renewal project, with Phase 1 consisting of a new Emergency Department

and Ambulatory Care Centre (both complete) and a new Perioperative Suite scheduled to open

spring 2014. 

Applicants must have an MD degree or equivalent and must have or be eligible for licensure in

PEI.  CCFP certification or RCPSC fellowship is preferred. CCPE certification or PMI training is

an asset. The successful candidate, a well respected clinician and medical leader, will possess

excellent communication and organizational skills, will be effective at engaging physicians,

leading change and innovation. A collaborative, participatory leadership style is expected.

Expected start date is May 2, 2014, (negotiable). 

Applications will be accepted until February 17, 2014. If interested, please forward a CV to Dr.

Nadeem Dada, Executive Director of Medical Affairs, Health PEI,  PO Box 2000 Charlottetown

PE, C1A 7N8.

Additional information is available at www.healthpei.ca/mdqeh


